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From: Jamie Spezzano [mailto:jamie.spezzano@wyo.gov]  
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 11:34 AM 

To: David Ganim 
Subject: Re: commission information 

  

Hello.  The Wyoming DOC utilizes all inmate phone commissions for inmate assist 

funds, which pays for inmate TV, legal database, recreation equipment and 

programs, clothing upon release, and the like.  We work with Praeses to manage our 

inmate phone system.  In 2012, we saw commissions of $604,859, all of which are 

only utilized for the inmate assist fund.  We continue to strive for low calling rates 

for our inmates. 

  

If you have further questions, please email me. 
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